
Preschool  

Play and stay 
 

We would like to welcome you to join us on 

Valentine’s Day to join in with some 

activities and craft with your children. 

 

Please let us know if you would like to 

attend on  

Wednesday 14th Feb 845am-10am 

(Only available for children attending the 

Weds AM session) 

 

See you then! 


